
  

 

 

 

13 June 2018 
 
 
Your Reference:   

                        FOI Reference:  AA18/645 

 
Dear
  
I refer to your letter dated 18 May 2018, requesting access to information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 1991 (the Act).  
 
I note your application sought access to: 
 

‘I am seeking access to documents, specifically de-identified ReturnToWorkSA claims by SA 
teachers and related photos and CCTV video footage since 1 January 2016.’ 

 
Following my telephone contact with you on 21 May 2018, the scope of your request was amended 
to: 
 

‘…access to documents, specifically de-identified ReturnToWorkSA claims by SA teachers since 
1 January, 2016 and as per the example report that you provided from the Queensland 
jurisdiction.” 

 
I have made a determination to release the information requested for SA registered employers in 
accordance with your request.  
 
Please find attached an account to cover processing fess as required by the Act. The information 
requested will be release on receipt of your payment.  

 
If you are dissatisfied with the determination you may apply for an internal review by writing to 
the Chief Executive Officer of within 30 days of receiving this notice. 
 
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Anne Scanlon  
Accredited FOI Officer 




